As a constituent in the district that Mike Nearman claims to represent, I'm fed up. He's been pushing the boundaries of decent
behavior for far too long.

It was bad enough when he kept Angela Roman on the state payroll, even after she was charged with providing a firearm to a
convicted felon, and linked to the same seditious militia groups that attacked our U.S. Capitol in January.

It was bad enough when we learned that he was an officer on the board of a recognized hate group, OFIR. When he was found out
for that, he issued the same type of lame denials and evasions that he's used for this recent "doorman" incident.

He's never really represented our district, preferring to cultivate his following with right-wing extremist groups statewide. The same
dangerous groups that we learn now, he deliberately let into the building on December 21st, placing all of his fellow legislators and
their staff workers at risk.

Throw him out and be done with him. He's never done anything useful in Salem. All he's ever done is to put all of you in danger.



